
 

 

 Update to Maternal Meal Delivery Program 

Neighborhood News  - January 2025 

Neighborhood Health Plan of Rhode Island (Neighborhood) is committed to improving health equity and 

supporting members throughout their health journey. Effective January 1, 2025, the provider for the maternal meal 

delivery benefit for Medicaid and Commercial members will transition from Mom’s Meals to Meals on Wheels of 

Rhode Island (MOWRI). 

MOWRI has been serving Rhode Island residents since 1969 by providing increased access to nutrition, safety 

checks, and social connection. With this change, Neighborhood continues its efforts to deliver valuable, member-

focused benefits that address health and well-being. 

Program Details 

Eligibility: The maternal meal delivery program is available to new mothers on Medicaid and Commercial plans 

who have recently experienced a hospital birth. 

Benefit: Eligible members receive 28 home-delivered meals at no cost, delivered directly to their door. 

This change in provider does not affect the benefit itself, and Commercial and Medicaid members will continue to 

have access to the same meal delivery benefit. 

Thank you for your continued support in helping our members achieve healthier outcomes throughout their 

pregnancy journey and beyond. 

If you have questions about this change or would like more details, please contact our Provider Services team at 1-

800-963-1001. 

 

https://www.rimeals.org/
https://www.rimeals.org/

